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In

 the morning of 7 April 2022, PAGASAÂ  attended DTI-CPAB's webinar on the

 Amended Retail Liberalization Act of 2022 (which lowered the minimum 

capitalization of foreign retailers planning to set up shop in the 

Phils.). PAGASA Pres. STC asked: "Who will monitor the activities of 

foreign retailers if they use different names in going online, 

door-to-door & other retailing activities outside of their physical 

stores? These will hurt the MSMEs who are already challenged." STC 

didn't get a satisfactory reply from the speakers. Above is Sherwin Acob

 from the Senate who gave a presentation on the said Act.
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